
 

NICHICON (AMERICA) CORPORATION                                                TEL. (847) 843-7500    
927 East State Parkway                             email: sales@nichicon-us.com 
Schaumburg, Illinois  60173-4588 

July 2, 2021 
End of Life Notice:  
UAS2G4R7MPD  

To All customers: 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation for the business relationship between our 

companies and your continuous support of Nichicon. 

We are notifying you that Nichicon UAS2G4R7MPD has reached its End of Life. Last time to buy date is 

September 15,2021. End of production will be on March 31,2022. 

No recommended replacement part is available. 

Please contact us if you have any questions regarding this notice or replacement item.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Gebbia,  

Sales Application Engineering Manager – Americas  

 

 


